
Diversity in Admissions Pilot 

Brooklyn School of Inquiry  

20K686 

Brooklyn School of Inquiry (20K686) will implement a unique admissions policy that applies to students applying for 

kindergarten placement in September 2018 designed to help foster diversity within the school.  

As part of the admissions policy, the school will give priority to students eligible for Free and Reduced Lunch (FRL) for 

kindergarten. Families who meet this criteria, and all other interested families, are encouraged to sign up to take the 

Gifted & Talented Test, to see if they may be eligible to apply.  

The deadline to submit a Gifted & Talented Request for Testing (RFT) is November 13, 2017. You can submit your RFT: 

 Online at schools.nyc.gov/ApplyOnline

 In person at a Family Welcome Center (8am – 5pm, Mon-Th. 8am – 3pm on Friday)

Families who miss the November 13 deadline can email ESEnrollment@schools.nyc.gov, to see if it's possible for 
their child to test for the 2018-19 school year.  

Brooklyn School of Inquiry is a Citywide G&T program, so children must score 97 or higher on the G&T exam to be 
eligible to apply. Citywide G&T programs accept students from all boroughs without preference for their district of 
residence.  

All seats will be filled using a child’s test score and the admissions priorities outlined below. Students eligible for FRL will 
be prioritized for 40% of seats. Any seats remaining after FRL priority is given will be considered as part of the larger 
admissions pool. 
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